
WEST BOROUGH 
Thursday 1st October 2020 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
October 
2nd   INSET DAY - School closed to     
  pupils 
15th  Year 6 11+ Test 
w/c 19th Virtual Parents’ Evening 
23rd   Last day of Term 1 

November 
2nd   First Day of Term 2 
5th  Year R - 6 Flu Immunisations 
18th  School Photographs 

December 
18th  Last Day of Term 2  

January 
4th   INSET DAY - School closed to       
  pupils 
5th  First Day of Term 3  

Headteacher’s Blog 

As we race through the         
Autumn Term I thought I’d 

write an update in a Newsletter rather than 
via ParentMail! 

We’ve been so impressed with how the       
children have settled back into school life! 
We’ve spent time getting to know the        
children, where they are in their learning and 
most importantly, focussing on their well-
being. We are unable to hold our normal 
Learning Conferences this term as we cannot 
invite parents in, however teachers will be 
holding a virtual parents’ evening in the last 
week of term (w/c 19th October). These will be 
telephone or Zoom calls and parents and    
carers will be able to book their time          
slot. More information will come out via 
ParentMail early next week. 

We are very aware of how different things 
feel for parents and carers due to limited  
contact with the class teachers currently. With 
this in mind we have set up ‘Class Dojo’. This 
is an App which is being 
used in class, but is also a 
way to share learning, 
positive messages and 
class events with parents/
carers. Please ensure you 
register via the ParentMail message (dated 
25th September). We’ve had a great uptake so 
far but would love to get to 100%!  

Once again I’d like to thank you all for      
supporting our new systems and routines -    
it’s really made a difference. If I could        
just sort out the parking on Greenway        
and Cherry Orchard Way, I’d be a very happy            
Headteacher!  

Mrs Crittenden 

 

Years R - 6  
Please ensure you have 

completed the online consent form for your 
child to receive the flu immunisation on 5th 
November. 
https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-
consent-form/ before 30th October. 
 
You will need to enter your child’s 
school unique reference number (URN) 
which is 118568 

 

Acorns Club 
Our new Breakfast and Afterschool Club 
is now fully up and running with lots of 

new resources and exciting activities! 
 

Breakfast Club - 3.50 per day from 7:30am 
Afterschool Club - £10.00 per day until 6:00pm 

 
Please contact the school office for more information. 

https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-consent-form/
https://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-consent-form/

